
PCAA Update February 2022 

Evaluations for softball were on February 19th.  Baseball evaluations were on February 26th.   

Softball practices started on February 22nd and baseball practices start March 5th. Softball teams 

play in the South Charlotte league and they start earlier than baseball.  The Legends division 

baseball used Jack Hughes for their evaluations on 2/26. T-Ball will start later in March.  

February 6th Board Meeting: 

• PCAA had a field/work day on January 30th.  Many board members, parents, and kids 

met out at Pineville Memorial Ballpark to do some maintenance to the fields. The new 

mound on field 3 was installed. They worked on the batter boxes, new netting, portable 

mounds, and pitching machines.  

• Annual Spring Fling Hit-A-Thon will be Saturday, April 29th at Jack Hughes.  PCAA will 

utilize the stadium for the Hit-A-Thon.  They will use field 1 and 4 for baseball and 

softball games throughout the day.  The board talked about having other fundraisers at 

Spring Fling such as: Radar Gun in the batting cages, Target Throwing, Dunk Tank, and a 

silent auction.  A separate Spring Fling committee will be formed to iron out the details.  

• Night out with the Charlotte Knights fundraiser will be Friday, May 13th.  PCAA has 

purchases 300 tickets at $11 each.  They can sell the tickets for as much as $16 a ticket 

to make a profit of $5 on each ticket.   

Spring 2022 Registration Numbers: There were 58 (13%) kids that received the Pineville 

Resident discount.  

• Total Registers: 444 as of 3/3/2022 (T-Ball registration is still open) 

o T-Ball: 70 

o Rookie Division: 119 

o Minors Division: 59 

o Majors Division: 50 

o Legends Division: 55 

o 6U Softball: 9 

o 8U Softball: 24 

o 10U Softball: 24 

o 13U Softball: 22 

o Legends Softball 14U: 12 


